
BAYSHORE GOLF NEWS 

The Bayshore golf course officially 
opened on May 18th due to the work of 
many volunteers.  

Display your  Bayshore golf tag at all 
times during your play. As long as 
one person in the group is a Bayshore 
member, guests may play along. 
Groups with no bag tags should be 
asked to leave the course.  

Tees must be used when hitting from 
the tee box and fill your divots with 
sand. This is to ensure your course 
remains in the best shape possible.  

Save the date: 

Saturday July  15th: Bayshore Clas-
sic. Tickets will go on sale in Thursday 
June 29th and Sunday July 2nd. Cost 
= $12.50/person which includes a hot 
dog lunch and a cold dinner buffet.  

Saturday September 19th; Bayshore 
Ryder Cup. 

Highlights of the past month: 

In May one of our own Bayshore Golf-
ers: Scott Cherry scored a 69 (2 under 
par) on Hawkridge’s Timber Ridge. 
WAY to Go SCOTT!! 

 

Memorable Golf Quotes: 

“There's a force in the universe that makes things 
happen. And all you have to do is get in touch 
with it, stop thinking, let things happen, and 
be the ball, be the ball.” 
Caddyshack (1980) – Ty Webb (Chevy Chase) 

Purpose of this Newsletter 
The Golf Committee would like to ensure that ALL Bayshore Members 
are aware of the opportunity to golf in various locations and groups. 
There are the weekly scrambles and tournaments on our own course 
but also other groups that travel to outside courses that you may be in-
terested in. The goal is to update you on a monthly basis through the 
golf season.   

Weekly Scrambles at Bayshore: 
No sign-up required 

 Women Monday Mornings @ 10:00 AM. Contact Angie Bedford 484-1038 

 Mixed Wednesday Evening @ 6:30 PM Contact  Julie Murray 484-1635 

Hawkridge Golf 
Men: Currently there are 5 BVA members who have joined the Timber 
Ridge Course with a “Monday to Friday Membership”. Anyone is welcome to join 
the group either regularly or casually. For more information contact Dave Me-
harg 484-1334 or Simpson Cherry 484-5135.  

Women: So far there are five women that have purchased memberships at 
Hawks Island which is a par 3 course. They are playing on Wednesday and Fri-
days. If interested please contact Karen Payne at kpayne8710@gmail.com 

Cedarhurst Golf: 

Men: Any Bayshore resident is welcomed to join this group. They play eve-
ry Wednesday morning and tee off time generally commences around 9:00am. 
The club provides preferred rates for golf and power carts. All levels of golfers 
are welcome. The only pre-requisite is that you are familiar with the etiquette 
and rules of the game. You must be willing to play with a variety of your fellow 
neighbours. To be added to the email distribution list respond to the following 
email address:  bswednesdaygolf@gmail.com 
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Women’s 9 hole Away Golfing: 
Each month there are about 20-30 Bayshore Women that travel to a neighboring course and play 9 holes followed by 

lunch onsite. The plan will be for a 10:00am start. Arrive by 9:30 to 9:40am.  

Monday June 19th at Western Trent located at 156 Bolsover Rd, Bolsover. Tel 705-426-9940. Golf fees are ap-

proximately $26-36 walk/ride.  

Monday July 17th at Lake St George, North 9 hole course located at 3156 South Sparrow Lake Rd. Washago. 

Golf fees approximately $29 ride.  

Monday August 21st at Hawk Ridge, Hawk Island Course located at 1151 Hurlwood Lane, Orillia. Golf fees ap-

proximately $13-20 walk/ride. 

Monday September 18th at Couchiching Golf Course located at 370 Peter Street, Orillia. Golf fees approxi-

mately $17-25 walk/ride.  

Sharon Seaward organizes these events. She will send an email blast prior to the day to confirm the numbers and 

book the tee times. If you wish to be included in the emails send her a request at the-seawards@rogers.com 

During the events donations will be collected for the Mariposa House Hospice. One of our Bayshore residents Dr Erika 

Catford is co-chair of this project. The plan is to establish a 5-bed residential hospice in the south end of Orillia. The 

property has already been donated by Nor-Weld Ltd Construction. Steenhof Building Services Group will be absorbing 

the capital building costs and will then lease the building back to hospice.  

Many say that “it takes a village to raise a child”. Our new saying is  

“It takes Bayshore Village to help raise the roof on our Hospice”  

Golf Committee Members: 

Angie Bedford, Irene Heinz, Julie Murray, Kay Beacham, Jeff 
Drayton, Marc Bertrand (chair), Guy Montemurro, Wayne Perzel 


